
Mpox Screening at Singapore 
Airports & Sea Checkpoints



Mpox Screening

• From 23 Aug 2024, temperature and visual screening will be carried out at Changi and Seletar airports for 
inbound travellers and crew arriving on flights from places that may be exposed to the risk of mpox outbreaks.

• Similar screening measures will also be implemented at sea checkpoints for crew and passengers arriving on 
ships from mpox-affected areas.

• All travellers are required to report mpox-related symptoms like fever or rash, as well as their travel history, 
through the SG Arrival Card.

• Those found to have fever, rash and/or symptoms compatible with mpox will be referred for medical 
assessment.

• Infectious disease experts have advised that there is no need for visitors from countries where mpox is 
circulating, or Singaporeans who are returning home, to quarantine themselves if they do not have any 
symptoms.

Click here for more information on regions and countries that have reported mpox Clade I and II cases.

https://safe.menlosecurity.com/https:/eservices.ica.gov.sg/sgarrivalcard/
https://safe.menlosecurity.com/https:/worldhealthorg.shinyapps.io/mpx_global/#23_Maps
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